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MUSIC MINISTRY NEWS UPDATE 

ADULT CHOIR RESUMES!! 
 

     Our Adult Choir will resume rehearsals on Wednesday, 
March 3, at 7:30 PM in the choir room!  I am excited!!!  
We will social distance, and I ask that when not singing, 
please wear your masks. We want everyone who is       
participating to feel safe.  We are trusting our great God, 
and we will sing for JOY and give HIM all the Glory, Honor 
and Praise each time we meet for rehearsal and worship!   

     Our schedule for the month of March is included in this 
newsletter. Our first Sunday to share special music in    
worship will be March 21. We will average two (2)         
rehearsals a month and will sing in worship one to two (1-2) 
times each month.  Also, we are planning to sing for Easter, 
April 4. I really look forward to our upcoming times        
together!   

     To God be the Glory! 

Ray 



Music Ministry 

MEDIA & SOUND  

SCHEDULE 

1.  Sunday, February 28 - 

    8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

   10:00 AM  -   Worship (Live & On-Line—YouTube) 

 

2.  Wednesday, March 3  -   

   7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

       

3.  Sunday, March 7  - 

        8:30 AM  -   WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

  10:00 AM  -  Worship 

                                            

4.  Wednesday, March 10  -   

     5:30 PM  -   Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

       7:30 PM  -  Worship 

                                                        
5.  Sunday, March 14  -    

   8:30 AM   -  Orchestra Rehearsal    

  10:00 AM   -   Worship 

           

6.  Wednesday, March 17  -   

    5:30 PM  -  Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

    7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

            

7. Sunday, March 21  - 

   8:30 AM  -  Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

   9:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

   10:00 AM  -  Worship 

 

8.  Wednesday, March 24  -  

   7:30 PM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

 

9. Sunday, March 28  -  PALM SUNDAY 

   8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

  10:00 AM  -  Worship (Observance of The Lord’s 

                                                        Supper)  

 

10. Wednesday, March 31  - 

    NO REHEARSALS (Spring Break Week) 

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship 

REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 

1.  Sunday, February 28, 2021  - 
   Media:    Mike Bonham, Jon Haney 
      Sound:  Mike Oakley, Sr. (WT) 
 
2. Sunday, March 7, 2021  - 
   Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
     Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 
 
3.  Sunday, March 14, 2021  -     
      Media:   Christi Mason 
      Sound:  Joe Rukat (Orch) 
 
4. Sunday, March 21, 2021  -  
     Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (BE) 
  
5. Sunday, March 28, 2021  - 
      Media:  Jon Haney 
      Sound:  Mike Oakley, Sr. (WT) 

 
 
 
 
 

EASTER LILIES 
 

   Could it really be close to Easter? Spring 
Break is already listed on our March          
calendars? Yes! Springtime…...along with East-
er is just around the corner! 
   We will once again celebrate this       
wondrous season of Christ’s resurrection! As 
we observe this special time, Easter lilies will 
be available for you to order in honor or 
memory of those special people in your lives.   
   The lilies are available this year for a 
cost of $7.00 each with all orders placed by 
Wednesday, March 10, 2021.  You will find 
an envelope in each tithing box as well as on 
the table at the entrance of the FLC for your 
convenience.  Please complete the information 
requested there stating clearly who you would 
like the lily to be in honor or in memory of.   



 Student Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield, Director of Student Ministries 

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 
Month of February 2021 

 
Total number of households served:                                                      75 
Total number of people in the families served:            161 
Total number of seniors (60+) served at your pantry:                                    26 
Total number of adults 19—64 served at your pantry:     90  
Total number of children (under 18) served at your pantry:                                  45 

Dear CSBC, 
 
Winter is on its way out and aren’t you glad? I’m looking forward to warmer weather!  
 
Here is some important information and events coming up soon! 
 
To all Children & Youth:  Wednesday night activities have resumed on Wednesday nights at 
6:30! YAY! 
 
March 6th: Nursery Clean Up Day at 10:00 AM. This day will be solely cleaning and sorting 
toys and some light maintenance. I am saving activities like painting, carpet installation and 
etc. for a date in the future. If you’re interested in helping clean and sort and do some light 
maintenance, please come on Saturday, March 6th. If you’re interested in helping with some 
painting and  carpet installation and other maintenance needs like that, hang tight! I’ve been 
visiting some local churches for ideas and have some of my own. I’d love to hear your ideas 
as well!  
 
March 7th: Girl Scout Sunday. My Girl Scouts, Troop #1113, are coming to celebrate Girl 
Scout Sunday. We have a small presentation, and we look forward to expressing our grati-
tude to CSBC for giving us a place to meet. We appreciate it so much! 
 
March 21st:  KidSalt Fundraiser Meal. KidSalt is July 12-15 at Charleston Southern Universi-
ty for completed third through fifth graders. This meal will be by donations only and sign-up       
opportunities will be available soon. 
 
Want to get involved as a nursery volunteer? Want to get involved in VBS 2021, June 13-17? 
Let me know! We need teachers in each age group!  
 
Thanks so much for being awesome, CSBC! I am so thankful for my church! 
 
~Lauren 

SDOC SPRING BREAK 
Monday, March 29—Monday, April 5, 2021 



     Your tithes, offerings, and donations to College Street Baptist can now be 
made online. Tithing and donating have never been easier. It's quick, easy and secure and 
you can use debit or credit or check cards, or checking account.  Just go to our website at 
www.collegestreetbaptist.org for further information and instructions. 
     Online giving is not replacing any of the traditional ways we already give, but is an   
additional option to those who prefer to make their donations by computer, cell phone or other 
mobile devices.  College Street is using a church donation system provided by the Easy Tithe 
corporation. EasyTithe is church specific and is currently used by hundreds of churches across 
the nation. 
     You can make a regularly scheduled contribution or you can specify recurring           
donations. You can specify whether the contribution should go to the general budget or to  
designated categories. A credit card (MasterCard, Visa, or Discover) or a debit card can be 
used as well as a regular checking account. The process is secure and confidential and you will 
have continual access to your giving records.  

It's easy to tithe and give your offerings online! 

THANK YOU NOTE 

Dear Church Family, 
 
    God is so good! I have been reminded of that many times during these difficult days.  He 
keeps His promise to always be with us.  He is in control of every situation and in His time will 
resolve problems according to His plan. He loves us unconditionally.  God has blessed us with a 
loving and caring church family and friends.   
    We want to thank each of  you for your thoughts, kind deeds, calls, cards and prayers.  
You have been there for us during the dark days and we appreciate you and thank God for  
you. 
    Tom was a good man.  He was God-fearing, humble and faithful.  God has granted us that 
wonderful and perfect peace knowing that he has now received his just reward and is spending 
eternity with his Lord. 
    Again, thank you for all your love and support.  Words cannot express how much we     
appreciate you. 
 

Sandra Petty & Family 

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR NEEDY FAMILIES 
AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET, WALHALLA, SC  29691 

 
                 MASKS WILL BE REQUIRED 

 
             Note:  Clothing items from church family  
             ONLY are being accepted at this time. 

 
                   Attn:  Mrs. Tracy Tichenor, Tel: 710-9626 

                     E-Mail:  jttich96@gmail.com 
 

     OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY  -  10:00 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM  
 

   TOTALS CLIENTS SERVED IN FEBRUARY 2021   
   

        Total Clients  -  46 
Total Number of Family Members   -  153 

Clints Under Age 18  -  34 
Clints Over Age 60  -  24  

“SON”FLOWER CLOTHES CLOSET UPDATE 


